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Unity Lodge’s June 15th 

meeting will feature a visit by 
SGW Bob Strader. 

We will have a catered dinner at 
6:00 PM. Your ladies are invited. 

Reservations are absolutely 
required and must be made by 
June 13th. The cost is $10 per 

person and you are responsible 
for that fee even if you don’t 

show up. RSVP to the Secretary 
(sec@kenoshamasons.org) 

The Master’s Words 

 
Greetings to All, 
We thank Worshipful Brothers Khristian Kay and Bob Burgermeister for their outstanding 
presentation of “Defense of the Ruffians”.  It certainly inspired a lively round of discussion. 
We also thank all of the visiting Brothers for joining us. A special thanks to MW Bro. Minor 
King for his comments and our SGD, RW. Bro.Ken Gorgen for leading the discussion. 
We welcome a newest member to the fold: our new EA, Bro. Gary Sorensen. 
Bro. Bob reports, that we have NOT yet met half of our goal. We need to increase our efforts 
and sell, sell, SELL those Raffle Tickets. 
My Brothers, half the year is exhausted and still we have members who have not paid their 
2017 dues. WHY??  You know who you are. Why must we beg you to live up to your 
commitments? Every year it’s the same thing. Brother Bob and I did not sign up to be the 
Lodge bill collectors or beg you to pay your dues. This is, in a word, Ridiculous. Contact W. 
Bro. Bob, (SEC), let him know your intensions. If there is a financial consideration, let Bro. 
Bob know.  
We will have a visit from our SGW, RW. Bro. Bob Strader at our June 15th meeting. We will 
ask him to draw the winning ticket for our gun raffle. We will have our monthly dinner before 
this meeting.. Your ladies are invited and encouraged to attend. We will not have our regular 
stated business meeting that night. RSVP for dinner to Bro. Bob. 
Peace be with you and your family,   Bro. Bill 

 

  

 
 

 
June Birthdays  

06/01 Harold S. Nelson 
06/02 Roger R. Kreuscher 

06/03 Paul R. Evans 
06/06 James W. Dowell 
06/07 Charles A. Cornell 

06/07 Robert C. May 
06/08 Joshua S. Covelli 

06/08 Mackenzie J. Scheerenberg 
06/14 Johathan T. Kressin 

06/16 Gordon Charlton 
06/18 Stephen E. Hunt 
06/20 Jerry D. Maddox 

06/25 George O. Howen 
06/26 Joseph P. Fanfarillo 
06/27 John Metzinger Jr 
06/29 Francis R. Young 
06/30 Anthony R. Vines 

 

 
 



  

 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
 

Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 
 

 
Prince Hall Family BBQ 

July 8th, 2017 
Lincoln Park  6900 18th Ave. 

Kenosha, WI 53142 
Sponsored by Joppa Lodge #9 

and Ruth Chapter #9 

 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
 
Hello Masonic Family, 
 
We hope to see you at some of our upcoming meetings. 
Meetings are held every second Tuesday and fourth Saturday 
each month.  
If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining Job’s 
Daughters, please feel free to contact Mom Alicia Bohman at 
(262)488-7172. 
 
Jobie love,  
Mom Alicia Bohman 
 Bethel Guardian, Bethel #77 
 

 
 
 

If your name appears here, you need to send a check 

to the Secretary to keep your membership current. 

The following Brothers are in Arrears with 2017 

dues: Jerry B., Hector C., Richard C., Ken H., Gene I., 

James L., Greg M., Bob M., Harold M., Harold N., 

Randall S., Adrian V., Ethan W., Steve W., Rickey W., 

and Jeff W. Send your check today and avoid further 

embarrassment or suspension. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Editor/Secretary 

Bro. Khris and I had a great time presenting Defense of the 
Ruffians. It was especially gratifying to be part of the great 
discussions afterwards.  
Bro. Gary Sorensen is our newest EA. Thanks to all who 
helped with his degree. 
Let’s get those raffle ticket stubs and $$ in soon. The drawing 
will be at our June 15

th
 dinner meeting. Bring your best girl! 

Save the date for the Prince Hall BBQ, July 8
th
 at Lincoln Park 

in Kenosha. Joppa #9 is hosting this state-wide event. 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 15, No. 6) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates to Remember  
June 2017 

May 28 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Jun 1 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Jun 11 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Jun 15 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Jun 15 – Unity Trustees (After Lodge) 

Jun 25 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

Jul 9 -  Prince Hall BBQ 

 

Every Wednesday – Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8 

AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM. 

 

June Masonic Anniversaries  
George E. Mc Gilligan 
W. Vincent L. Shuler 
Harold F. Michaelis 

James M. Suksi 
Jack E. Vernezze 

Roy A. Holle 
Randall W. Scott 

Patrick M. Mc Nally 
W. Phillip L. Wade 
W. Donald D. Boxx 

James M. May 
W. Douglas J. Moorhouse 

Brian E. Snavely 
Tom J. Sbarounis 

Benjamin R. Sauceda 
Gregory M. Mach 
Nicholas J. Ebert

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


